
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

FOOD RECALL NOTICE 

General Mills New Zealand Ltd  

Häagen-Dazs brand Classic Collection Mini Cups Ice Cream (4x95mL) 

 Best Before: Between BBD 04.07.2022 up to and including  BBD 21.07.2023 

 

      
 
 

Attention customers 
 

General Mills New Zealand Ltd is recalling the above product due to low level 
chemical (ethylene oxide) contamination. Only the vanilla flavoured mini cup 
within this 4-pack is affected. No other flavours in this box are affected. 
 

If you have purchased this product, do not consume. There have been no reports 
of illness, however if you have consumed this product and have any concerns 
about your health, seek medical advice. 

 

Please return the product to this store for a full refund.  
 

General Mills New Zealand Ltd wishes to apologise to our customers for any 
inconvenience that this may cause. 
 

General Mills New Zealand Ltd 
0800 235 727 
www.haagendazs.co.nz 
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